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Re: WCMC effort tracking policy and procedures training
The Office of Research Compliance will begin offering quarterly training programs to educate our research community on effort tracking and reporting requirements.  The objective of the program will be to educate research administrators to the Federal guidelines found in Circular A-21, the Grants Policy Statement (GPS) as it pertains to researcher’s effort and WCMC policies and procedures regarding the Effort Tracking System.

If you are interested in attending one of these sessions please email research_compliance@med.cornell.edu with the names(s) of the employees planning on attending.  The first training session will be held in the first floor conference room at 407 East 61st Street on December 7th, from 10am- 11am.  
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